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SAS is monitoring the situation in dialouge with authorities and complying with all
guidance given by the World Health Organisation (WHO) regarding travel to and from
Italy. Currently there is no change to the advice being given to airlines or customers and
our flights to and from Italy are operating according to schedule. Normal standard ticket
conditions apply.
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